
Proposed Increase in Maximum Credit Hours in a Semester 

 

Current Language, “Academic Procedures,” 2013-2014 Undergraduate Bulletin, p. 410: 

Students may not enroll in more than 18 academic hours unless they have earned a 3.000 grade 

point average in the preceding regular semester and have a cumulative 2.500 grade point 

average. Exceptions require the approval of the student’s dean. With approval of their dean, 

seniors meeting graduation requirements during their final semester in residence may enroll in 

20 academic hours if they have a cumulative and preceding semester grade point average of 

2.000. 

Proposed Revision: 

Students may not enroll in more than 18 academic hours unless they have earned a 3.000 grade 

point average in the preceding regular semester and have a cumulative 2.500 grade point 

average. Exceptions require the approval of the student’s dean. With approval of their dean, 

seniors meeting graduation requirements during their final semester in residence may enroll in 

21 academic hours if they have a cumulative and preceding semester grade point average of 

2.000. 


